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In This Issue 

• Half Term 

   Our 

Christian 

Values: 

Thankfulness,  

Hope,  

Friendship, 

Wisdom and  

Trust  

Our Christian 

focus for 

this half 

term has 

been  

Friendship 

Bible 

Thought: 

 “Be kind to one 

another, 

tender-hearted, 

forgiving one 

another, as 

God in Christ 

forgave you.” 

 

  Mr Gillan  

The first half term seems to have gone by in an absolute whirl and, already, 

November is on the horizon. 

Our Harvest Services, today, were a real treat to experience, from my point 

of view and I really hope you felt the same. From our youngest pupils singing 

so beautifully and from the heart, to our Year 6 leading poetic prayers to a 

respectful and hushed hall, it has been a real privilege to be part of. I also 

thank every family that donated something to our collection. The Taunton 

Foodbank has now received 8 large cases of supplied from Thurlbear and 

that is down to your generosity. Thanks to Mrs Foster-Burnell for coming in on 

her day off to collect and deliver to the foodbank!  

 

Our clubs for next half term will be ready to book from the Monday 

afternoon. Please don’t forget that Monday is an INSET day. Over the half 

term, I will put some images together from our Service as well as from this 

half term learning journey!   
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Fun, friendship and football in the rain….. 

 

 

 


